
SP 21231  PARTY-TO APPLICATION 


[USE COMPANY LETTERHEAD.  Send the completed application by e-mail to specialpermits@dot.gov     Subject Line:   Application for Party to DOT-SP 21231


Mr. William Schoonover
Associate Administrator for Hazardous Materials Safety
Pipeline & Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Washington, DC 20590

Attn:  General Approvals and Permits, PHH-13

				Re:  Application for Status as Party to DOT-SP 21231

Dear Mr. Schoonover:

	In accordance with 49 CFR 107.107, [name of company as it appears on your DUNS ID record] hereby applies for status as a Party to DOT-SP 21231, issued on January 9, 2023 (Second Revision) and pertaining to the reconditioning and reuse of 55-gallon steel drums nominally marked 1.0 - 0.8 - 1.0.  

	Applicant.  [Complete company name, headquarters address, and plant address(es) if different from headquarters.  Contact name, address, phone number, fax number, and e-mail address of officer responsible for compliance with the SP.  Name of CEO or other top official in the company.  Dunn & Bradstreet Data Universal Numbering System (DUNS) identifier.  Also include your R or M registration number.]  The company would be neither a shipper nor a carrier of regulated hazardous materials under the terms of the Special Permit.

	Business description.  The company is engaged in the reconditioning of industrial containers, including steel drums.   For greater efficiency and to maintain compliance, the company will benefit from being a Party to DOT-SP 21231.

	We have a copy of the Special Permit and hereby certify that we understand its provisions.  We certify that we have not previously been a Party to this Special Permit.    Please contact me directly if there are any questions on this application.  Thank you.

						Sincerely,



